
Zachary Lisella Elected as Vice President of the Allendale Chamber of Commerce

Zachary Lisella began his term as Vice President of the Allendale Chamber of Commerce this 

early this month.  The 2014 Allendale Chamber of Commerce Executive Board

was sworn in on Thursday, January 9th in front of fellow chamber members.

This marks Zach's second year on the Allendale Chamber Board; he served as

Corresponding Secretary in 2013.  He also co-chaired Allendale Festival Day &

Car Show 2013 with Ashley Tenbekjian of Jumbleiah, whose mother, Adrienne,

will serve as Chamber President in 2014.

The Allendale Chamber of Commerce is responsible for organizing a

variety of town-wide events and projects that aim to improve the community and

boost camaraderie between businesses.  The Festival Day & Car Show is held

each October, the Holiday Walk each December and the new Farmer's Market on Saturdays from June-

November.  Most recently, the Chamber formed a Beautification Committee, which is responsible for 

the newly installed planters and benches lining West Allendale Avenue.

To join the Allendale Chamber of Commerce or to receive more information about the 

organization, please visit www.allendalechamber.com.  Lisella can be reached at Terrie O'Connor 

Realtors' Allendale Group, the number one office in the Borough of Allendale in 2013 (based on 

NJMLS Statistics) at 201-825-0500 or on his cell phone at 201-661-0527.


